
BD Experience implements preventive measures for the protection and care of our 
collaborators and guests before the arrival of Tropical Storm “Zeta” in Quintana Roo.

BD Experience would like to inform you that, given the possibility of impact from Tropical Storm “Zeta”, it is 
necessary to take all necessary measures to guarantee the safety of our guests and collaborators.

Today, Sunday, the State Coordination for Civil Protection (Coepro), issued a yellow alert for the seven 
municipalities in the northern area of   Quintana Roo due to the storm which has generated due to a Tropical 
Depression during the first hours of today, 25th October, 2020.

Tropical Storm “Zeta” has intensified during the last few hours in the Caribbean Sea, and is now heading 
towards the coast of Quintana Roo.

Tropical Storm Zeta remains stationary at 480 km southeast of Cozumel. The latest forecast projects that it 
will arrive in Quintana Roo as a category 1 hurricane tomorrow, Monday, 26th October, 2020 during the night. 
The authorities continue to monitor the storm and issue updated reports. This area is considered a zone for 
Tropical Storm winds between Tulum and Cozumel in Quintana Roo, to Río Lagartos, in Yucatán. This notice 
could be modified in the next few hours, as the phenomenon approaches the national territory.

Our BD Experience App is available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week to provide guests with constant communi-
cation, Our next update regarding this hydrometeorological phenomenon "Zeta" will be issued tomorrow, 
Monday, 26th October, 2020 after 12:00 pm.

At BD Experience we are here to provide our guests and collaborators with security as a priority. The weather 
warnings and Civil Protection indications can be monitored at: www.gob.mx/conagua and https://smn.cona-
gua.gob.mx, on the Twitter accounts @conagua_mx and @conagua_clima, and on Facebook www.face-
book.com/conaguamx, as well as in the application for mobile devices ConaguaClima, where you can check 
the forecast by municipality.

Announcement

Cancun, Quintana Roo, October 25, 2020

Sincerely,

Laura Triay
Managing Director

Juancho Sueyro
Commercial Vicepresident

http://www.gob.mx/conagua
https://smn.cona-gua.gob.mx
https://smn.cona-gua.gob.mx
https://smn.cona-gua.gob.mx
http://www.face-book.com/conaguamx
http://www.face-book.com/conaguamx
http://www.face-book.com/conaguamx

